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Perch Base USSVI

Flash Traffic
Number:   02-04-14            Date:
02/10/2014
Subject: Changes to the Perch Base Web
Page                 
-------------------------------------------------------------------
-------------------------------------------
I have made significant changes to the Perch Base web page, all of
them found within the Policies and Procedures sub-section,
reached by a tab on the left side of the main page.
 
Within this Policies and Procedures section, I have added a new,
fresh link that will take you to the current Perch Base Expense
Report Form. This is the form that must be used for
reimbursement of expenses by the Base Treasurer.
 
This link is a little different. Instead of taking you to a web page
section, a window will open that will ask you where you wish to
save the file, which is the new Expense Report form. You must
save this form to a location on your computer from which you may
fill it out.
 
The next change is totally new. I have added a link that will take
you to Flash Traffic's and Sailing Lists. All of these
documents, since we have been maintaining of them, are available
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through these links.
 
Finally, the latest copy of the Perch Base Constitution and Bylaws
as well as the Policies and Procedure Manual are posted through
this page.
 
As always, if there are any questions, comments or corrections,
contact me.
 

Chuck Emmett
Vice Commander

Communications Officer
Perch Base, Phoenix, AZ

U.S. Submariners

vice-commander@perch-base.org
(602)448-3873
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